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Notice 

 

      The Management, Principal, Vice Principal, Supervisor and the Teaching faculty are 

glad to welcome all the FYJC students promoted to SYJC. As we are still in the midst of 

the pandemic and in keeping with the restrictions, this year too, we are forced to 

continue with online teaching. 

 

      The SYJC Admissions of Commerce, Arts and Science for the Academic Year       

2021-2022 concluded on Saturday, 12th June, 2021. Therefore, all the admitted 

students are hereby informed that the SYJC Online Lectures and Practicals to be 

conducted on Microsoft Teams will commence on a regular basis from Tuesday, 15th 

June, 2021. Lecture timings will be from 12:15 pm to 5:00 pm. 

SYJC Student Roll Numbers and Daily Lecture Time-Table will be notified in due course 

of time. 

However, the Student ids and Microsoft Teams email accounts will continue to remain 

the same as that of FYJC. 

 

Dear Students, another academic year is all set to begin a new chapter in your young 

lives…work harder, be focused and you will be able to accomplish the impossible… 

BEST wishes to each one of you as you start off with this new academic session… 

May God bless each one of you.  

   

  

Dated : 11th June,2021 

 

Anuja John 

Vice Principal 


